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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

 April 01, 2015 

 

Gerald Korinek 

Korinek Sand & Gravel 

640 County Lane 15 

Manzanola, CO  81058 

 

Re: Korinek #1 Pit, Permit No. M-1979-131, Financial Warranty Reduction Approval, 

Revision No. SR-01 

 

Dear Mr. Korinek: 

 

On April 01, 2015, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved your request 

for a Financial Warranty Reduction to $45,072.00. This is a reduction of $31,875.00 from the currently 

held bond. This decision reduces the amount of the Financial Warranty, and does not approve any 

release of reclamation responsibility for the tasks associated with this request. 

 

Please provide a rider to the current Financial Warranty, or submit a new Financial Warranty reflecting 

this reduction. If you wish to submit a different type of Financial Warranty, or have any questions 

regarding the Financial Warranty, please call Barbara Coria at (303) 866-3567, extension 8148, or 

email her at barbara.coria@state.co.us. 

 

If you have any additional questions, please contact me at 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, 

CO 80203, call me at (303) 866-3567, extension 8129, or email me at amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS 

 Barbara Coria, DRMS 
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